
PLEASE POST                                      PLEASE POST 

 

 

EAST MEADOW U.F.S.D. 
 

 

 

 

MEMO TO: Staff 

 

FROM: Anthony Russo, Assistant Superintendent for Personnel and Administration 

 

RE:                 ADMINISTRATIVE VACANCY 

 

DATE: October 12, 2021 

 

 

 

 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Effective:  February 1, 2022 

 

 

 

Appropriate New York State Certification required 

 

 

 

 

Please email letters of interest and resume by October 22, 2021 to dreiser@emufsd.us 

 

 

 

AR:cn 


